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Pamela Riehn Speaks at SCWD Open House
AUGUST 20TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Advance, Missouri - Stoddard County Workforce
Development held an Open House on Wednesday,
August 15, 2018.

The open house was a success for both AEL and WIOA
Youth Program. Newpartnerships were founded.

Stoddard County Workforce Development is located at
19805 State Highway C,Advance, MO.

Pictured is Pamela Riehn, AEL Director, discussing staggering statistics that
surrounded around the drop-out community, as well as the the great partnership
with WIOA Youth Program.
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